
We would like to thank all of our patrons for their patience and understanding during this pandemic.  

The Round Lake Library is now ready to move fully into stage three of our reopening plan.  While 

patrons have been allowed into the library to pick up material at the circulation desk browsing has not 

been allowed.  We are excited to announce that on Wednesday, August 12th, patrons will be allowed to 

browse the library stacks.  As we move forward with our reopening plan there are some rules and 

restrictions that must be followed.   

All patrons must wear a mask or face covering (must cover nose and mouth) upon entering the library 

and the mask/face covering must remain on during the entire visit.  Patrons and staff must also adhere 

to social distancing guidelines and remain at least 6 feet apart when possible.  We also need to limit the 

number of patrons in the library due to social distancing requirements.   

While patrons will be able to browse the library shelves, tables and seating will not be available at this 

time.  Access to our public computers will not be available at this time.  Copying and scanning services 

will be available; please see a staff member for assistance.   

Curbside service will also be available during operating hours (10 am – 6 pm).  Please call the library 
when you arrive and we will bring your items out to you.   

Clark House – 518-899-2285        
 Malta Branch – 518-682-2495 

 
Due to the physical difference of our two locations and the need to limit the number of people in each 

space, the second floor of Clark House (village) will not be open yet.  If there is an item that is upstairs 

that you would like, staff will be more than happy to grab it for you.   

As we continue to move through our reopening plan and our area numbers and statistics continue to 

improve we will work towards returning to our full services.  Again, we thank you for your patience and 

understanding.   


